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 supports the PSA in all areas and will work towards all aspects of the new Standards 

approach while continuing to operate to the highest levels of integrity of compliance in its space. We 
appreciate, however, the PSA taking into consideration our concerns in specific areas and hope that 
we can reach a workable and meaningful full Code 15, along with supporting (and supportive) 
Guidance/Best Practice in due course.  
 




